
   

  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year 

and we hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas. We have lots to look 

forward to and we will be building on our successes from last term. 

Our topic for term 3 is ‘Starry Night’. In the Starry Night project, your child will explore the 

differences between the world at night time compared with daytime, through a range of exciting and 

creative activities. They will find out about nocturnal animals and how they find food when it is dark. 

They will find out about people who work at night and the different jobs that people do when   we are 

asleep. They will discuss bedtime routines and the importance of a good night’s sleep. They will 

explore the night sky and find out about the Moon and stars. 

Within Number the children will be exploring numbers 5-10 and investigating mass, capacity, length 

and time.   

Butterfly class will continue to have PE on a Tuesday morning. Please ensure your child’s PE kit is 

named and they have plimsolls. Please also note that earrings are not to be worn to school on PE days. 

If you have anything further you wish to discuss with me, please do not hesitate to write a note in 

your child’s reading record, via email; k.mason@teynham.kent.sch.uk or alternatively you can pop in 

and talk to anyone of us here. We look forward to working with you all over the next academic year! 

Kind Regards 

Miss Mason, Miss Brown, Miss Lilliott & Mrs Axten  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 16th Jan – Drama 

workshop 

Tuesday 6th Feb – KS1 

film night 

Friday 9th Feb – Reports 

& End of Term 
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